
NOW
HIRING

JOIN THE TEAM!

www.calopps.org/city-of-ceres

SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER 
$7,971 - $9,690 MONTHLY (PAID BI-WEEKLY)

IDEAL CANDIDATE: ABILITIES:
Prepare plans and drawings
neatly and accurately. 
Make engineering design
calculations and check, design
and prepare engineering plans.
 Provide skill in the preparation
and presentation of clear and
concise written and verbal
reports
Understand and interpret
engineering construction plans,
specifications and other
contract documents.

Bachelor’s degree from an
accredited college or university
with major course work in civil
engineering or a related field.

Five years of increasingly
responsible professional public
works engineering experience or
two years as an Associate
Engineer in the City of Ceres,
including lead work or
supervisory experience. 

THE CITY OF CERES IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROHIBITS HARASSMENT AND DISCRIMINATION IN EMPLOYMENT

ENGINEERING

OPENS: 07/30/2024- UNTIL FILLED


